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CLARIFICATION ON REPORTS THAT SOME TEACHERS ARE
COMPELLING THEIR STUDENTS TO WATCH THE MOVIE,
“ANG MISYON: A MARAWI SIEGE STORY”

To: Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

1. Attached is a memorandum from the Office of Aity Revsee A. Escobedo,
Assistant Secretary of the Department of Education, entifled “Clarification on
Reports that Some Teachers are Compelling their Students to Waich the Movie,
"Ang Misyon: A Marawi Siege Siory” for information and guidance.

2. Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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Republic of the Philippines DQ ED
Deparmlent Of Education DEPARTENT W OF EOUCATION

Tanggapan ng Eawaksing Kalihim
Office of the Assistant Secretary

MEMORANDUM

TO $ REGIONAL DIRECTORS
ASSISTANT REGIONAL DIRECTORS
SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPPERINTENDENTS
ASSISTANT SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

FROM : ATTY. SEE A. ESCOBEDO
Assistant Secretary

SUBJECT : Clarification on Reports that Some Teachers are Compelling
their Students to Watch the Movie, “Ang Misyon : A Marawi
Siege Story”

DATE : 05 July 2018

We have received reports that some teachers, particularly in Basilan National
High School and other schools in Zamboanga City, are compelling their students
to watch the movie, “Ang Misyon: A Marawi Siege Story” which was produced by
Mr. Cesar Soriano of INQ.TV.

On a previous Memorandum dated 14 June 2018, we have informed selected
schools that Mr. Scoriano and his team will conduct interviews to gather inspiring
stories and narratives in the lives and work of our public school teachers. Nothing
in the said Memorandum includes any reference, instruction or endorsement of
any kind to compel or encourage students to watch the aforementioned film.

This clarification is made to guide all concerned.
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